

July 1, 2011

Mr. Mike Dunn Vice President J&S Machine and Valve Inc. 135 Vinita Road Nowata, OK 74048

Dear Mike:

I am delighted to inform you that your application for membership in the Valve Repair Council (VRC) has received final approval.

We look forward to the active involvement of you and your colleagues as together we promote the interests of the valve repair/rebuild industry.

I look forward to a long working relationship with you and your company.

Sincerely,

Marc Pasternak

Meelitek

Enclosure

CC: Kevin Kemerer VRC Chairman